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RE: Weekly Notification of Rule Amendments:  Nadex Amends Crude Oil Strike Widths 

- Submission Pursuant to Commission Reg. §40.6(d) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick: 

 

 Nadex submitted a Weekly Notification on Friday, February 23, 2018, pursuant to 

Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended (“Act”), and section §40.6(d) of 

the regulations promulgated by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission (the 

“Commission”) under the Act (the “Regulations”), that it planned to amend the strike widths for 

its Weekly Crude Oil Binary contracts from 1.00 to 0.30, and its Intraday Crude Oil Binary 

contracts from 0.20 to 0.05 on a temporary basis due to decreased volatility in the underlying 

market beginning on February 26, 2018.  This strike width change has been delayed and has not 

been implemented for the week of February 26, 2018.  The strike width for the Daily Crude Oil 

Binary contracts has been changed from 0.50 to 0.10, however, on a temporary basis due to 

decreased activity in the underlying market. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me 

by telephone at (312) 884-0927 or by email at jaime.walsh@nadex.com. 

 

       Sincerely,  

 
Jaime M. Walsh 

Legal Counsel 


